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On 4/21/2022 at 1:00 p.m. EDT, the SMCX will host the 
“Capturing Critical Information in the Incident Investigation 
Process” webinar.  

This webinar focuses on the importance of gathering critical 
information to conduct thorough incident investigations. It 
discusses techniques to collect proper data and the need to 
determine contributing factors and root causes. In addition, the 
webinar provides information on the items to document and what 
to do once the incident investigation is complete. 

This introductory-level presentation is beneficial to personnel 
wanting to learn more about the information to capture in the 
incident investigation process. Personnel gaining the most 
benefit from this presentation may include: safety professionals, directors and upper management, 
managers and supervisors, front line employees, and others involved in any aspects of the incident 
investigation process: Collateral Duty Safety Officer (CDSO), Additional Duty Safety Officer (ADSO), 
Unit Safety Officer (USO), Unit Safety Representative (USR). 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE webinar. 

NOTE:  We will be capping attendance at 100, so be sure to register early! 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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